
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

March 27, 2017

Attn: Scott McCluney
Oceus Networks
4538 Deer Run     
Evans, GA 30809

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Scott McCluney,

This refers to application, File No.   0093-EX-CR-2017, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  We
are only approving short limited time demonstrations in the 700 MHz public safety bands at this time with
FirstNet consent.  We are limiting approvals to prepare for future operations in the band.  Your renewal
for a regular license is dismissed at this time.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     36218

        Sincerely,

          Anthony Serafini
                  Chief
               Experimental Licensing Branch


